
To register, please go to: www.secondgrowth.org/parenting 

Sign up today for the 

Parents Together Group
a collaboration of 

Second Growth and 

The Family Place 

This eight-week program 
begins on February 28, 2019
and will be held on Thursdays 

from 1:00pm to 2:30pm at
The Family Place 

319 U.S. Route 5 South 
Norwich, VT 

The goals of the curriculum include 
enhancing relationships between 

parents and children, recovery support, 
enhancing communication skills, 

and increasing self care. 

For more information, please contact: 
Second Growth 
802-295-9800 

director@secondgrowth.org 

This program is made possible 
thanks to generous funding from:

Boyle Community Pediatrics
Vermont Community Foundation 

Prevent Child Abuse Vermont 

- Limited Childcare

- Limited Transportation

- Abundant Snacks 

Attendance

incentives 

worth $200!




